
 

 

 
M E M O R A N D U M  

 

Date: November 20, 2020 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Terry & Susan Kay Vaughan, 408 Williams, Satisfaction of Grant

 

The Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission entered Terry and Susan Kay 
Vaughan, 408 Williams, into the Foundation Grant Program on September 13, 2017.  
The applicant is selling this property and the lender is requesting a Satisfaction of 
Grants.  

The grant project at this location has been completed and all requirements fulfilled. The 
grant agreement will be satisfied and re-recorded with the protections critical to the 
long-term preservation of the resource. 

The Loan Committee reviewed this matter and recommends approval to the full Historic 
Preservation Commission. 

 

Recommend Motion: Move to approve a Satisfaction of Grant for Terry and Susan 
Kay Vaughan, 408 Williams. 
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